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Br. Maurice Douville 
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Br. Glenn Fritz 

780-460-2216 

Lecturer: 

Br. Joel Thomson 

The Beacon 

UPCOMING EVENTS  2016 
 

November 

 11- Friday - Remembrance Day 

 16 - Wednesday - General Meeting  7:00PM Grandin 
Room 

 
December 

 3 - Saturday- Fourth Degree Christmas Party 

 4 - Sunday - Pancake Breakfast following 9 & 11 AM Masses. 

 25 - Sunday - Christmas Day 
 

 January 

 7 - Saturday - Advent Mass and Banquet 

 
Are you ready for Christmas? 

Grocery cards make excellent stocking stuffers. 
They do not expire and every family needs food. 

 
The annual 4th Degree Christmas Party will be held on Dec 3rd.  We 

will need a few volunteers to run errands, set up and bartend.  If you can 
assist please contact either Br. Maurice Douville or Br. Bernie Hruciw. 

 
Our next Pancake breakfast is December 4th.  In addition to an  

appearance from Santa, the kids will participate in a  
“Keep Christ in Christmas” poster contest. 

 
The 50th Annual Kinette Christmas Campaign is looking to fill 350 food 
and toy hampers for local families in need. Donations of staples for these 

baskets and non-perishable food items, new toys & teen items or cash 
can be made.  Drop offs can be made at any of their drop boxes from  

Nov.15 to Dec.10.  
 

 Contact Br. Brian Wolbert to get your Charities Appeal Tickets.   
Proceeds to the Marion Center. 

November 2016 



Please bring a copy of this Beacon to the next regular meeting so that you can more fully participate in the  
readings, meditation and prayers. If you are unable to attend please reflect on the readings in your own way. 



Grocery Cards. 
 
Please help us to 
continue with our 
great projects by 
purchasing some 
grocery cards. 
To buy cards, call: 
Gerry  780-459-7384 
or  
Frank 780-459-7941.  

Good of the Order  
 

Please include in your prayers the following Brothers who are ill: William 
Oshanyk; Ernest Sokolan; Marcel Venne; Rev. Louis Gendre; Gerry 
Hartel and Leon Richard. 

————————————— 
We will visit our fellow Brothers who are ill and in continuing care.  Some 
members of our council will visit them, preferably in the mornings. If you 
are able to participate please contact Br. Brian Wolbert at 780-460-8294 or 
Br. Tony Csilics 780-458-0065e-mail kofc@stalbertcouncil4742.ca. 
 
If you are aware of a Knight who is ill or who has passed away please call 
Br. Tony Csilics. 

Event Manager Required 
 
We need someone to take over managing the pancake breakfast beginning 
in May.  Ideally if more than one person is involved, the task could be 
shared, perhaps each person taking a turn every second month. 

 

On November 3rd  we honored the 150 Brother 
Knights who served our council and are now rest-
ing in peace.  This was one of the most special 
events in our Columbian year.  The service was 
made special when the families and friends lit 
candles for  those who have  
preceded us. 

Mark your calendars for the Advent Mass and Banquet Dinner;  
Saturday, January 7th at 6:30PM at the Star of the North 

December is such a busy month for our Brothers already that we decided not to add another 
event on top of it all. Instead we chose to start off January with a delicious banquet meal and 
entertainment at the Star of the North on Saturday, January 7th. You are welcome to attend the 
5:00PM mass in the main church then walk over to the Star of the North. We will have light 
entertainment and a social before dinner in the Hearth Room, and then enjoy a delicious Ban-
quet Meal at around 6:30PM. Afterwards we will gather in the Hearth Room for more  
entertainment. We would love to have you and your spouse join us on January 7th for an  
evening of fraternity and fellowship. You can expect a telephone call sometime in December 
from our Telephone Committee confirming your attendance. Tickets are $25/each or 2 for $50.   

On October 16th we participated in the CWL / 
KofC Mass.  This was a fantastic success. The 
special blessing at the end of Mass presented a 
spectacular visual to all who looked on and in-
volved the parishioners in a meaningful way.  
This was an opportunity to promote the works of 
the CWL and Knights and attract new members. 


